
CCS WEEKLY MEMO 
May 25, 2022 

************************************************************ 
Lord, as we end this year we pray blessings and protection over the students and families of CCS. 

We thank you for the students, faculty, staff, administration, families and businesses  

who have contributed to making this a great year of nurturing and growth.   

We are thankful for your protection throughout the year and we cherish the times of excitement, 

learning, laughter, accomplishments and creativity. 

We also recognize the times of struggles, difficult work, misunderstandings, and even failure… 

We pray that we learned from these times. 

As summer break begins, we pray that family plans of relaxing, sleeping late, swimming, bike rides, 

vacations, camps, tutoring, or working extra hours will allow our students a time of joy, peace and 

safety, and that their homes will be a place of relaxation. 

We pray for your blessings on our CCS employees and volunteers as they take time to relax and  

re-charge during the wonderful months of summer and prepare for a new term.  

We pray that the seeds that were planted this year will fall on fertile soil and if one does not know 

YOU as their Savior they will soon come to know Christ in a personal way.  Amen 

Thank you all for being a part of the CCS family…Enjoy your break! 
 

And Lord, In Your Name, we ask for special care and comfort for the families whose lives and 
summer plans were forever changed due to tragedy this week.   

May they feel your everlasting presence.  

************************************************************ 
High School Finals 

Thursday-NO CLASSES-NO Before Care/NO Aftercare.  9:30 am-1st-5th Awards Assembly-Activity Center 
9th-11th: Finals exams beginning at 7:50 am. (Math & History) Only students taking exams. 

*********************************************************** 

CCS SUMMER OFFICE SCHEDULE 
(The offices will be closed the week of May 30-June 3) 

The office will be OPEN from 8:30-3:00 Monday-Thursday and CLOSED on Friday. 
-Elementary Office open Monday-Thursday 

-Bookkeeping (tuition and payments) open Monday-Thursday 
-HS Office (schedules, transcripts, etc.) open Wednesday & Thursday 

*********************************************************** 

Summer Consignment Sale! 
Attention spring cleaners!  Bring your outgrown uniform items for the annual consignment 
sale.  Best sellers are Land's End shorts, CCS t-shirts (sold by the junior class) and hoodies.  Please 
read the UPDATED sales contract for all the details.   (Contract attached to memo email.) Clothing 
items and signed contracts may be dropped off at the high school office until June 30, and the 
sale will be held Saturday, August 6.  Email Kathryn Lawler with questions 
at klawler@ccsroyals.com. 

*********************************************************** 

mailto:klawler@ccsroyals.com


*********************************************************** 

ATTENTION CCS FAMILIES!! 
If you are currently using the old RenWeb Home App w/the blue background, you will 
need to log into the app store on your devices and download the new FACTS Family 
app by searching CCSNormanOK to continue accessing current FACTS content. The 

RenWeb Home app (which barely works now) will be officially discontinued this 

summer.  

*********************************************************** 

CCS SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES! 
Archery Camp: June 6-10 

Girls and Boys entering 4th-7th grade next year!  Registration form available at the elementary desk. 
 

Basketball Camp: June 13-16 
CAMP IS FULL-NO SPACE AVAILABLE 

 

Volleyball Camp: June 27-29 
REGISTER BY JUNE 10 FOR A T-SHIRT! 

Girls entering 2nd-8th grade next school year are invited to join us. 
Contact cmaynes@ccsroyals.com with any questions.  Click on the link below to register 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWi-M2vpKup_XfVLjQYxolSEsbCiccRJ3HspjSev9D-
JU6Lg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

 

Summer Math Tutoring 
Contact Miss Hodges at hhodges@ccsroyals.com for more information.  

 

Shurley English Summer School July 25-29 
We're offering a one-week Shurley English class for students who will be in grades 3-6 or new to 7th and 8th grade in the 
fall. If your child needs extra help with skills and patterns or is new to CCS, this class will provide the extra support they 

need to succeed. Enrollment forms are at the elementary desk. Enrollment ends Friday, July 8th. 

*********************************************************** 
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